
The FY 2021 budget must include a $120 million reinvestment in public higher 
education. This is the first installment of the Cherish Act, which will restore over five 
years the $600 million shortfall created by chronic underfunding of public colleges 
and universities.

It is time to create a debt-free future for students, end the exploitation of adjunct 
faculty and part-time staff, and invest in our campuses.

Attend Public Higher Education Advocacy Day 
on Monday, March 2, or other days of action

Join a local organizing committee or 
contract action team

I am willing to:

Talk to co-workers

Come to rallies and other actions

Attend a community forum

Hold politicians and decision-makers 
accountable

COUNT ME IN to join the campaign to #FundOurFuture! 

Host an educational coffee, meeting or forum 
at my home or workplace

Campaign for college affordability and a 
debt-free future

Other:

Name

Local, Organization or Affiliation

School/Campus

Personal Email

Cellphone
OK to text me  
(data charges may apply)

CHERISH PUBLIC 
HIGHER EDUCATION

Join the campaign to
Public higher education is in 
crisis due to decades of state 
underfunding. Be part of the 
#RedForHigherEd movement 
demanding debt-free access 
to high-quality public colleges 
and universities.

My Contact Information:



Tell Us Your Story. 
Why does the state need to reinvest in public colleges and universities?   

How has student debt affected you, your family or, if you are an educator, your students?

My Student Debt. 
What is the total student debt burden you have, or had, for yourself and/or your children?

$


